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Comments: Again here is the government and environmentalists are putting restrictions on the users of the
forest areas. We the tax payer pays to maintain these wilderness areas and now we wont be able to use these.
This is not a travel management plan it is a way for the environmentalists disguise their wants on other citizens.
To close all the trails and camping areas that have been used for years is absurd. Why don't the just call it the
forest closure Initiative.

Taking away the rights to use the forest areas have a big impact on each states revenue coming from the sales
of campers, camping equipment, atv's, hunters and their equipment and supply's , not to mention the revenue
gained from out of state hunters,fishing, and off road users that spend money for licenses, hotels, meals and
entertainment.

The people that are currently using the forest are not causing any damage to the forest areas. So don't impose
restrictions on forest users and disguise it as at travel plan



